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Allergen Management Course Addition to Appendix B-1, Standard 2

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

that a letter be sent to FDA requesting:

· that upon its completion the FDA Allergen Management Course be reviewed by the re-created CFP Food Allergen Committee.

· the inclusion of the finalized Allergen Management Course as part of the "post curriculum" training in Appendix, B-1, Standard 2 - Trained Regulatory Staff, FDA Draft Voluntary National Retail Food Regulatory Program Standards when the next subsequent version is drafted. Moreover, at the time the Allergen Management Course is ready for inclusion as part of Appendix B-1, the total post curriculum hours and total Standard 2 training hours should be revised accordingly.
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